
 

Dear Sponsor,  

It is time to prepare for another season of baseball at KBBA. This sport remains to be the annual 
highlight to our children and community. In effort to keep youth baseball affordable for all children in 
the Kilgore Community, we are asking for donations and sponsors for the 2024 Spring Season.  

We are asking for your support in sponsoring a team, a player or just a general donation for Kilgore Boys 
Baseball Association. 

Sponsor/Donation levels are as follows: 

1. Uniform Sponsor: $350 
When you sponsor a team your company’s name will appear on the back of the Jersey’s worn by 
the players.  

2. Player Sponsor: $125 
When you sponsor a player, you are allowing that child to play at no cost to them.  

3. General Donation: Amount of your choice 
Your name/company name will be announced at opening and closing ceremonies. 

 

 

Again, we appreciate your continuous support and look forward to the upcoming season. If you would 
like to participate, we invite you to complete the information below and return this form along with 
your payment. 

KILGORE BOYS BASEBALL ASSOCIATION 

P.O. BOX 1226 KILGORE, TEXAS 75662 

COMPANY NAME:____________________________________________________________________ 

CONTACT NAME & PHONE #: __________________________________________________________ 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED:___________________________  LEVEL CHOICE_________________________ 

 

Sincere thanks from the KBBA Board of Directors. 


